
The International School of Portland cordially 
invites you to join us for our annual

Grandparents & Special 
Friends Afternoon Tea

Saturday, May 18, 2024
12pm to 4pm

Grandparents or Special Friends and their ISP students are invited 
to join us for an afternoon tea, treats, library activities, and the 

opportunity to sneak a peek at the classrooms where children are 
spending their days learning and exploring.

RSVPs are required for this event and must be received by May 13, 2024.  
Timed-entry reservations will be hourly and will begin at 12:00pm.  

RSVP at bit.ly/SpecialTea2024 or use the button below.  

http://bit.ly/SpecialTea2024

